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First name: Amanda

Last name: Withroder

Organization: Wyoming Game and Fish Department

Title: 

Comments: Dear Mr. Schramm,

 

 

The staff of the Wyoming Game and Fish Department (Department) has reviewed the proposed High Uintas

Wilderness Domestic Sheep Analysis - Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS). These grazing allotments

are not located in Wyoming. We do not have any comments on this DEIS.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

 

Sincerely,

 

Amanda Withroder 

Habitat Protection Supervisor


